
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Embodying our 
Sanctuary theme this 
month, Heritage 
Landing is teaming up 
with the Lymphoma 
and Leukemia Society. 
With the leadership of 
Ms. Way and Mrs. 
Barry, students and 
staff have the chance 
to participate in social 
responsibility by giving 
back. Pennies for 
Patients is a 
fundraising campaign 
in which students, 
parents, teachers and 
school administration 
benefit society by 
raising awareness and 
collecting spare change 
for research and 
patient services  for 
children and adults 
fighting leukemia, 

people within our 
communities.  

The end of third 
quarter is March 9th 
and Spring Break is the 
week of March 20-24th. 
Enjoy your time off and 
we will see everyone 
back the 27th!  
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Sanctuary Corner 
This month’s theme is 
Social Learning and 
Responsibility. To be 
committed to social 
learning, one works 
together with others and 
provides their own 
strengths for the needs 

of the group.  This helps 
completing a task or 
mission within a group 
by contributing your 
best self in a group but 
also learning from our 
mistakes along the way.  
Social responsibility tells 

us there is power in 
groups and safety in 
numbers. Everyone 
depends on each other 
to follow the norms and 
expectations of the 
culture they are a part 
of.   

 

 

 

 

lymphoma and 
myeloma. Students will 
be bringing home coin 
collection boxes for 
family donations to be 
returned to school. 
Please join us in 
supporting this cause, 
as our help is crucial in 
helping fight against 
blood cancers plaguing 

 

Irish 

Proverb: 

The hand 

that gives 

is the 

hand that 

gets. 

Early Release         March 1,8,29 

Spring Break       March 20th-24th  

Dr. Seuss Day              March 2nd  

Cooking Club               March 14th  

Birthdays            Austin March 5th  

St. Patrick’s Day          March 17th  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Will and 

Mrs. Barry 

with the 

LLS 

donation 

boxes 


